
School opening times 

The doors open for the start of the school day at 8.40 

am and close 8.55 am. Please make sure your child is 

on time. We have an increasing number of children 

who are late and are missing the first part of the school 

day. 
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WELCOME BACK!! 

Welcome back to all our families. We all hope you 

have had a lovely holiday. The term has flown by, with 

the children all taking part in some exciting learning. 

Year 5 have had an experience in a planetarium as 

part of their work on Space. 

Year 3 had an exciting trip to Cliffe Castle to 

investigate our world many many years ago. 

Year 1 are learning about themselves and have 

explored Eureka Museum. 

 

We would like to thank all parents for their continuing 

support with regards to visits both in and out of 

school. We try to give you as much notice as we can, 

so that you can budget for these exciting experiences 

we are offering your children. 

 

Sad News 

Mr Mason-Edwards is currently not in school due to a 

family bereavement. We have sent our condolences 

from everyone at Peel Park. 

Mrs Heather Hutchinson is Acting Head in his 

absence. 

Dates for Next Term 

Tuesday 31st Oct – Year 5 Hogwarts day 

Week Beginning 6th Nov – Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 7th Nov – Year 4 Viking day 

Wednesday 15th Nov – Year 2 trip to Skipton Castle 

Friday 17th Nov – Children in Need 

Tuesday 5th Dec – Year 1 visit to the Media Museum 

for a story telling workshop 

Thursday 7th Dec – Christmas Fair  

Christmas performances will be taking place the week 

beginning 11th December. More details to follow 

closer to the time. 

Monday 18th Dec – party day in school – non uniform. 

School closes at 1.15pm for the Christmas holidays. 

 
PE Uniform Reminder 

Please can you make 

sure your child wears the 

correct uniform when it is 

their PE day. 

Plain white round neck T-

shirt or polo shirt     

Plain navy blue or light 
grey jogging bottoms, 
without stripes or logos 
Trainers for  
outdoor games.  

 

End of Half Term 

School will close at 3.00 pm on Friday 20th October 2017 and will re-open on Monday 30th October at the 

normal time. 

 

Thank You 

Year 6 would like to thank everyone who attended 

the Macmillan Coffee Morning.  

We raised £189.  

 
Christmas Fair  

Our Christmas Fair is on Thursday 7th December. The 

summer fair was a huge success because of the 

generous donations from our families. Watch this 

space for more details of how you can help us.  

Attendance 

Current:- 95.34% 

Target:- 96.3% 

Remember every 

school day counts  

 

Please make sure that 

we have your up to 

date contact details. If 

unsure speak to the 

office. 

Parent Classes 

 

 

2.   Basic IT course, (Digital Families) 9.00am-11.00am. Friday 17th November 

 

3.    Drop in with the School Nurse 8.50am-10.00am. Monday 27th November 

 

Ladies Aerobics will continue 

after the holidays on Tuesday 

7th November at 8.50 – 9.30. 

Drop in with the School Nurse 

8.50 -10.00 on Monday 27th 

November. 

Basic IT course, (Digital Families)        

9.00 -11.00. Friday 17th November. 
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